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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
~

ATTN: B. Ralph Silvia
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your submittal of your Quality Assurance Program contained in
Chapter 17.2 of your annual FSAR update dated March 1989. Changes to your
program were reviewed in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(a). Chapter 3.2, table
3.2-1, Chapter 13.1, and Appendix A changes were also reviewed for continuing
program adequacy. Based on the above reviews, we find that the operations
program as revised continues to satisfy the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50,
AppendixB,andisthereforeacceptyble.
If there are changes to Quality Assurance conunitments existing in docketed
correspondence outside of the Updated Final Safety Analysis Report QA program
description, you are obligated to notify this office.

We app (a)ciate your timely submittal of the information required by 10 CFR
re

50.54 Please contact Mr. Monte Phillips of my staff at 312/790-5530 with.

any questions you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

WUO' SAL 2GNER 3Y. C5x..d C. E ' ~.

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: Patricia Anthony, Licensing
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate

Legal Department
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Harry H. Voight, Esq.
Michigan Department of

Public Health
Monroe County Office of

Civil Preparedness
F. C. Hawkins, LQAB, NRR
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